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January  

 

 

Dear Preschool Parents, 
 
This is a new year!  Many of you may have struggled with illness, loss 
of job, missing family, and wondering if life is ever going to be normal 
again.  I don’t know!  But, I do know that we worship a God that is the 
same yesterday, today, and forever.  He continues to be with us 
through every hazard, joy, and the in-between. 
 
We are thankful for families who are sending their children to 
Bethlehem to learn about Jesus.  While we work hard to keep our 
program excellent in every way, we know the ultimate goal for us is to 
make sure your child feels God’s unconditional love.  We aren’t perfect 
at this, but we strive to follow Jesus’ example and love each child and 
their family as He does.   
 
If there is a need you might have, a prayer you would like us to pray, 
or anything that we can do to help you or your family, please ask.  We 
truly care about our kids and our families.  We continually pray for you 
and would love to help any way we can. 
 
And, we ask that you also pray for us.  We know we need God’s love 
and guidance in all that we do.  We also know we aren’t perfect at this 
thing called life.  We, too, need Jesus’ love and forgiveness.  So, please 
keep us in your prayers for 2024. 
 
May God continue to bless us all with health, faith and His constant 
care during the new year. 
 
 
     In Jesus, 
 
 
      
 
     Tess Adams, 
     BLPS Director 

2024 



Coming Soon..  “ON-LINE” AUCTION!!! 

 

Watch for details coming soon!!  
 
We are asking for donations for us to auction online to help raise funds for 
our preschool.  If you have items that you’d like to donate, please let us 
know!  Thanks!  Watch for more info coming soon. 

Monday, January 15th 

 NO SCHOOL  (Martin Luther King JR. Day) 

School Supplies 
 For those of you who never got a chance to purchase school supplies at the 
beginning of the school year, we’d love to have some now to help us out through the 
rest of the year. 
 
 Items we still need ….. 
  
   Wal Mart Card $10       Fresh Vegetables 
  
   Crackers  Cereal  Fresh Fruit    
 
 
Thanks for remembering to bring these much needed supplies to school in January!

School Cancellation Due to Inclement Weather 
 

bethlehemhermiston.org 
 
 School cancellations or delays will be posted by 6:30 a.m. . 
 

 If we find that the roads are not safe to travel  because of          
inclement weather, we will notify you via SEESAW and our            

Facebook page.   We will also post this information on our website, 
bethelehemhermiston.org. 



 

news for all classes: 

 Cold Weather Reminder  
Please remember to send 

your child to school with a 
warm coat and hat.  We’ll go 
outside as much as possible, 
and we will make sure your 
child is bundled up!  Also, 
please remember to label 

outerwear!   
 

Milk    Fresh Fruit (Apples, Oranges, Bananas & Grapes) Vegetables 

THANK YOU FOR ALL THE SUPPLIES YOU 

BRING IN FOR OUR SCHOOL!!! 

 Schedule for Bethlehem Lutheran Worship: 
 

Worship Service (for all ages) @ 10:30 am 
 

 * Please come and join us any Sunday you can.*   

 Always Needed Supplies 

Cleanse me with hyssop, and I will be clean; wash me, and I 

will be whiter than snow. 

Psalm 51:7 

January Supplies Needed 

Shaving Cream Hot Cocoa   

Waxed Paper  French Fries  

Grapes  Fish Stix   

Oranges  Microwave Popcorn 

Large Jewels Small Marshmallows 

Ketchup 



Miss Tammy’s Page 

Dear Parents, 

     Hi!  December truly was a magical month for us.  We had a great time creating 

ornaments, making our “surprise” gifts, sharing the story of Jesus’ birth and 

celebrating with a Happy Birthday Jesus Party! 
 

     And who could forget our “Gingerbread cookie day” :)  The best part was seeing 

the sparkle of joy and pride in each child’s eyes as they shared their creations! 
 

     Now, we’re ready to jump into January.  This month we will be talking about 

winter, how God created us, and enjoying the friendships we are building…Plus:    

  *Discovering the Color Blue 

     *Mitten Day (Jan. 17th & 18th) 

                                   *Snowman Creations… 

   & some * Marshmallow FUN… 
     

    It’s been great watching your three year olds grow and develop friendships! And, 

we’ve loved getting to know each of you too!  

     We hope January brings lots of warm, fuzzy feelings into your hearts.  Enjoy a 

little extra cuddle time and hot cocoa with your precious little ones, and feel the 

warmth of God’s blessings!        Miss Tammy  

 

 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

Lord I 
love...Your 
house. 
Psalm 26:8 

1 2 3 
 

4   

 

5 6 

T 

7 

I praise God 
because I am… 
wonderfully 
made. 
Psalm 139:4 

8 
 

9 
 

10  
 

11 

 
12 

 

13 

L 

14 
I will give 
thanks to the 
Lord with my 
whole heart. 
Psalm 9:1 

15 
 

NO SCHOOL  

MLK DAY! 

16 
Playdough 

17  
 

18 

 
19 

 

20 

H 

21 God will 

supply every 
need of yours. 
Philippians 
4:19 

22 
 

23 
 

24  
 

25 26 27 

F 

 29 Let the 

little children 
come to me. 
Marck 10:14 

30 31   
 

   
L 
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Boy Jesus Studies in the Temple (Luke 2:41-52) 

God Makes People (Genesis 1:27, 2:7, 22; Psalm 139:4) 

Jesus Heals the Ten Lepers (Luke 17:11-19) 

Jesus Feeds 5,000 People (John 6:1-15) 

Jesus Blesses the Children (Mark 10:13-16) 

Welcome Back! 

Snowmen Creating! Marshmallow Fun 

Mitten Day! 
(Bring your mittens) 

Shaving Cream “Snow” Surprise Day 

Easel Painting Heart Art 


